SUPPORT GROUP FORMING for
PARENTS  OF  ASPERGER  CHILDREN
**************
Are you a parent of a child with Asperger Syndrome?  Could you use some support, camaraderie, and understanding?  Would you welcome stories of programs and techniques that have helped other Asperger children?  Would you like to discuss what it feels like to parent a child with Asperger’s with other parents who are going through the same thing?  
A support group is forming for Parents and Caregivers of children in Middle School and High School who have Asperger Syndrome.
This support group will meet the second Wednesday of each month, from 7pm to 8:30pm, at John Muir Medical Center, Walnut Creek.  The meetings will be held in one of the basement conference rooms—look for signs when arriving, or ask at the information desk.  Our first meeting will be OCTOBER 9, 2013.  The purpose of the group is supportive only (nothing commercial). 

If you have questions, please email me at allenbeat@comcast.net
